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August Club Meeting –  
Sunday, Aug. 9 at 2 p.m. at the field 

From the Editor 
Dog days of August are here. The wet spring months are 
now turned to hot and dry days.  

I went to the field last Sunday and barely broke a sweat 
even when the temp was near 100. The humidity was 50%. 
It is still important to drink plenty of fluids even when you 
are not sweating it out. Dehydration can sneak up on you if 
you are not careful.  

During the hot summer months, I always run the high end 
needle valves on my planes a bit richer to compensate for 
the higher running temps later on in the flights. You may 
have a power loss and some gurgling at the takeoff and first 
few minutes of the flight. But as the engine temp climbs 
throughout the flight, the mixture will actually lean out 
some. This is especially true on two stroke glow engines. 
Gasoline and four stroke engine are not quite as critical, but 
still need the extra cooling by fuel.  

These hot summer months are not a good time to break in 
new engines either. A dead stick because of overheated 
engine can shorten its life span overall.  

The fly-in season is restarting in a few weeks and 
September, October have many events coming up. Have 
your planes ready and I will send their flyers out to the club 
as they happen.  Paul  

Club Meeting Notes 
July 12th 2015 

21 members present 

Treasurers report: BB $5,794.00 

Old Business: Mower issue solved as of now. Thank all 
members who helped make this possible. Details will be at 
the August meeting. Please do not leave your empty fuel 
bottles at the field. They are considered trash and we are 
supposed to take all trash home from the field. Thanks! 

New Business: Sprinkler system in need of repair. Details 
will be at the August meeting. Talk of dues increase next 
year to make budget. 

Model of Month: Jim Davidson presented his Goldberg 
Piper Cub powered by a Lazer 70 four stroke engine. 
Member Doc Morrison oversaw the build. Nice plane Jim! 

No Crash of the Month! 
 

Please send any pictures of your latest projects, finished or 
unfinished, to me at pgpjcurry@sbcglobal.net . Tell us 
about your experience and planning for it. Any pictures 
taken at the field at any time are welcome in the newsletter. 
See you at the field! Paul 



� ����� � ��	� � 
��� �
August 2015 

SCRC at Victoria Float Fly 

 

 

 

 

 

 



� ����� � ��	� � 
��� �
August 2015 

At the Field 

 

 

 

 

 

 



� ����� � ��	� � 
��� �
August 2015 

At the Field 

 

 

 

 

 

 


